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EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is 

safe. 

Dear AES: 

Please find attached my email to you dated today with information I am requesting on your planned Rancho Viejo Solar 
Project. I have copied the Santa Fe County Commissioners and staff as I am sure they will be interested in also receiving 

answers to the questions I pose as well as the photographic material that does not appear in your Conditional Use Permit 

application or various attachments submitted with the Conditional Use Permit Application. 

I look forward to your response. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Kaye Cooper-Mead 
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